
 

 

 
HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

OCTOBER 3, 2017 
 

 
APPROVAL OF MUTUALLY AGREED EMPLOYEE  
SEPARATION AGREEMENT 
The Board of Library Trustees accepted the resignation of Jason Kuhl, Executive 
Director, effective September 25, 2017, and approved the Employment Separation 
Agreement. 
 
CONFIRMATION OF ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
The Board of Library Trustees confirmed Mike Driskell as the Acting Executive 
Director. 
 
 


